
Adoration 9:00 AM 
 

Prelude Dr. Marcellus Breach 

 

* Call to Worship Congregation 

  Hymn #12 – Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee (Verse 1) 

 

* Invocation Pastor Jeff Taylor  

 

Responsive Reading Sonia & Pervis Thurman 

 #740 – Christ The Deliverer 

 

* Hymn of Praise Congregation 

 Hymn #8 – We Gather Together 

 

Garden of Prayer  Pastor Henry Wright 

 

*Scripture Tyrese Thurman 

  Romans 10:9 –11 

 

Music of Meditation  Trudy Eide 

 

Sermon Pastor Jeff Taylor 

 "Deeper"  

 

* Hymn of Response Congregation 

  

Offering Appeal Yosh Takata 

Offertory Selection Dr. Marcellus Breach 

* Doxology Congregation 

 Hymn #655 

 

Church Life  Pastor Jeff Taylor  

 

* Benediction Pastor Jeff Taylor 

 

* Congregation stands 

Platform Chairperson – Shem Saul 

 

 

Fellowship & Bible Study 10:15 AM 
Welcome to our Small Group Bible Study time where we 

study the Sabbath School lesson, the Bible and Christian 

literature.  We invite you to join in one of our study groups 

located throughout the sanctuary for adults, downstairs and 

in the church center for children of all ages.  
 

Weekly Financial Report 
 

As of November 15 

Offerings Tithe 

Budget  $7,600 Received $17,818 

Received $8,291 Received to date $945,689 

Budget to date $325,760 Received 2013 $881,682 

Received to date $336,717 Over/(Under) $64,007 

Over/(Under) $10,957   
 

 

To donate online, go to the church website: www.thetpchurch.org.  

Click "ONLINE GIVING" Click "Registration" to establish your   

on-line account. 
 

 

Deacon on Duty: Jonathan Smith 

RN on Duty: Marcia Plummer 

Security on Duty: Rudolph Spencer – 301-988-2834 

Next Weekend 
 

Friday, November 28 

   4:48 pm  Sunset 
 

Sabbath, November 29 

    9:00 am        Pastor Osei Daniels  

  11:30 am   Pastor Fred Warfield 
 

 

We’re Here To Serve You 
 

Senior Pastor  Henry Wright 703-772-2751 

   henry.wright@thetpchurch.org 

Discipleship Pastor  Jeff Taylor 540-333-1601 

    jeff.taylor@thetpchurch.org 

Executive Pastor  Fred Warfield 256-468-8151 

   fred.warfield@thetpchurch.org 

Lay Youth Pastor  Osei Daniels  301-318-6518

   osei.daniels@thetpchurch.org 

Minister of Music  Anwar Ottley 240-731-9845 

   anwar.ottley@thetpchurch.org 

First Elder  Dittu Abraham 240-593-5135 

   dittu.abraham@thetpchurch.org 

Accountant  Earla Stowe 301-466-2442 

   earla.stowe@gmail.com 

Church Office  202-829-4800 office@thetpchurch.org 

 

Exaltation    11:30 AM 
 

Prelude Takoma Park Children's Choir 
 

Church Life Pastor Warfield &  Pastor Taylor 
 

* Hymn of Praise Congregation 

 Hymn #8 – We Gather Together 
 

* Invocation Praise Team 
 

Baptism                         Pastor Wright & Pastor Daniels 
 

Song of Exultation Praise Team 
 

Garden of Prayer  Pastor Fabian Taffe 
 

Children’s Story Khadine Taffe 
 

*Scripture Adwin Paul 

  John 4:27 –30  
 

Music of Meditation  Duwane Starling 
 

Sermon & Appeal  Pastor Henry Wright 

 "Finally..." 
 

* Hymn of Response Congregation 

 "I'm Restored" 
 

Offering Appeal America King 
 

Offertory Selection Duwane Starling 

 

* Benediction Pastor Henry Wright 

 

Postlude Adam Graham 

 

* Congregation stands 

Platform Chairperson – Barry Clarke 

 

http://www.thetpchurch.org/


Announcements 
 

BAPTISMAL CLASS will be taught during Sabbath School 

today by Pastor Wright in the Fellowship Hall of the church 

center.     
 

SABBATH SCHOOL CLASS on the book "Just Walk 

Across the Room..." meets in the back of the sanctuary from 

10:15 –11:15am.  Our topic today "God's Good News." 
 

FIRST-TIME GUESTS  please stop by the Welcome Desk 

in the foyer to pickup a free gift and a sticker for Fellowship 

Lunch. 
 

HOSPITALITY LUNCH will be served today immediately 

after second service in the Keystone Room.  All are 

welcomed!   
 

PRAYER GROUP LOCATIONS There are four prayer 

groups that meet each week immediately after second 

service: 

1) Wives praying for husbands in the library;  

2) Women's prayer group in the Prayer Room;  

3) Men's prayer group in the Mother's Room;  

4) 'God is Able' prayer group in the Kindergarten Room. 
 

ALL PRAYER MEETINGS CANCELLED on Nov. 26, due 

to the Thanksgiving Holiday.  We will resume on Dec. 3. 
 

THANKSGIVING BRUNCH Will you be alone on 

Thanksgiving? Come join us for a Thanksgiving Brunch 

Thursday, Nov. 27, from 10am-1pm.  To attend you MUST 

RSVP by Monday Nov. 24 by calling 301-437-1403.  
 

OFFICE CLOSED The church office will be closed at noon 

on Wednesday, Nov. 26  and all day Thursday Nov. 27 and 

Friday Nov. 28 in honor of the Thanksgiving holiday.   
 

BOWLING PARTY The TP YAM will be hosting their first 

"Turkey Bowl" on Nov. 29 from 10pm-1am at the Laurel 

AMF.  Tickets are $25 for unlimited bowling and shoes, and 

$20 for non-bowlers.  Proceeds benefit our Adopt-a-Family 

Program for the Christmas Holiday.  FMI contact Yannick 

Skerritt at 301-602-0465. 
 

TP BASKETBALL It's the season tip-off for TP 

Timberwolves basketball!  Come out and support our youth 

as they use their talents in one of the longest running 

ministries in our area.  The first game is tonight at 9pm at  

Announcements 
 

Northwood High School (919 University Blvd W, Silver Spring, 

MD 20901).  Cost is $4 at the door.  Hope to see you there 

cheering on our youth! 
 

ONE NIGHT ONLY! The award winning Aeolians choral 

choir of Oakwood University will be in concert with the 

Chamber Orchestra tonight at 6pm at the Sligo Seventh-day 

Adventist Church. Paul Heflin will also be the featured guest 

artist. Tickets will be available at the door.     
 

DISASTER RESPONSE TRAINING The Wheaton SDA 

Church will be hosting a training on December 6 at 2.30pm 

featuring Bob Mitchell of the Potomac Conference.  He will 

present on disaster response training to empower you in the 

event of a natural disaster. A Light lunch will be provided. 

Register online at www.wheatonsda.org 
 

CHRISTMAS BANQUET December 13 at 6pm join us for 

food, music, drama and fun for everyone! Tickets available 

now.  
 

SAVE THE DATE TP Children's ministry department will 

be hosting its annual holiday brunch! Children 12 and 

under, are invited to a delicious brunch on Sunday, 

December 21 at 10am in the Keystone Room.  If you will be 

attending or you are willing to volunteer for this event 

please contact Lindzie Warfield by calling the Church office 

or via email office@thetpchurch.org  
 

TP WOMEN MINISTRIES has started our annual drive for 

the Helen Smith Home for Youth holiday wish list. This year 

we have seven young women, please help to make their 

holiday a little bit brighter.   If you would like more 

information on how you can help please see Audrey Fleming, 

Joanne Hill, or Lisa Johnson for wish list items. 
 

HOST FAMILIES are needed for a local international 

language school.  For more information contact Pastor 

Warfield at the church office.  Impact a child for a lifetime.   
 
 

Quote of the day 

"Without first quieting our hearts (and minds and mouths), 

we'll never realize the deep intimacy with God we so 

desperately crave." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sanctuary 

6951 Carroll Avenue 

Takoma Park, Maryland 20912 

Tel: 301-326-2203 

 

 

Church Office 

6810 Eastern Avenue,  N.W. 

Washington, DC 20012 

Tel: 202-829-4800 

Fax: 202-723-4398 

 
www.thetpchurch.org 

E-mail: Office@thetpchurch.org 

 
 

November 22, 2014 

tel:301-437-1403
tel:301-602-0465
http://www.wheatonsda.org/

